From: no-reply@PGAtlas.com
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2025 5:13 PM

Subject: Development Activity Notification ‐ 7 records located

Hello PGAtlas User,
Below are the development activity application(s) recently accepted for review by the Prince George’s County Planning Department for your area of interest. To see a case’s location and additional information, please click on the corresponding Map Link below. Please visit the Development Application Review Tracking System to see the details of the case.
Certificate Of Adequacy
	Case Number
	Title
	Description
	Location
	Zip Code
	Map Link
	DARTS Link

	ADQ-2023-007
	ADDISON OVERLOOK
	DEVELOP TWO FAMILY DWELLINGS
	6627 ADDISON OVERLOOK CT 
	20743
	Click Here
	Click Here


Pre-Application
	Case Number
	Title
	Description
	Location
	Zip Code
	Map Link
	DARTS Link

	PRE-APP-2025-0001
	Hyde Landing
	Detailed site plan for infrastructure only
	10651 PISCATAWAY ROAD
	20735
	Click Here
	Click Here

	PRE-APP-2025-0002
	Grandhaven
	Development for 90 townhouse units
	8800 GRANDHAVEN AVENUE
	20772
	Click Here
	Click Here

	PRE-APP-2025-0003
	Breckinridge Estates
	Breckinridge Estates
	17600 INDIAN HEAD HIGHWAY
	20607
	Click Here
	Click Here

	PRE-APP-2025-0010
	SHILOH APOSTOLIC CHURCH OF JAMAICA
	TO ERECT ADDITIONAL NEW CHURCH BUILDING WITH PARKING ON EXISTING CHURCH SITE
	5021 TEMPLE HILL ROAD
	20748
	Click Here
	Click Here

	PRE-APP-2025-0011
	Saddle Ridge
	
	6315 FLORAL PARK ROAD
	20613
	Click Here
	Click Here


Preliminary Plan of Subdivision
	Case Number
	Title
	Description
	Location
	Zip Code
	Map Link
	DARTS Link

	PPS-2023-006
	ADDISON OVERLOOK
	34 LOTS, 12 PARCELS AND 2 OUTLOTS FOR DEVELOPMENT OF 130 SINGLE-FAMILY ATTACHED AND TWO-FAMILY ATTACHED DWELLING UNITS.
	6627 ADDISON OVERLOOK CT 
	20743
	Click Here
	Click Here


Please contact ppd-gis@ppd.mncppc.org or call (301) 952-4779 if you have any questions.
You received this weekly email because you requested to be notified of recently accepted development activity applications that will be reviewed by the M-NCPPC Planning Department, Prince George’s County, Maryland. The email contains accepted development activity applications from the prior business week.
Note: Development applications within the boundaries of the City of Laurel are processed by Laurel’s Department of Economic and Community Development and thus will not be included in this notification process. The City of Laurel is within part of ZIP codes 20707 and 20708.
If you wish to change your development activity notification please visit https://notify.pgatlas.com/ and make the required changes.

